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Business Roundtable Meeting Announced: April 6, 2022

The Lake County Treasurer’s Office and Board of Lake County Commissioners will be holding the next
meeting of the “Lake County Business Roundtable Discussion Series” on April 6th, 2022 at 8:00 a.m.

The roundtable discussion series serves as an open forum for local businesses to share their recent
experiences and provide opinions and assistance on improving our business community. Topics include,
but are not limited to, workforce, resource collaboration, supply chain concerns, and overall economic
conditions. The second meeting will include approximately ten local businesses including real estate and
banking professionals.

“We were thrilled with the response we received from the inaugural meeting in February,” said
Commission President John R. Hamercheck, “and | look forward to hearing from even more local Lake
County businesses on the 6",” he continued.

“This is an open forum where advice and knowledge on improving our local business environment are an
important element in assisting others,” stated Commissioner John Plecnik. “Participation is key and we
strongly encourage private businesses to register and attend.”

“The small business owner has the firsthand experience and knowledge of the factors affecting their
businesses, listening to their ideas and suggestions on how to resolve short-term issues with workforce
and supply chain disruptions as well as long-term business growth of Lake County is invaluable,” said
Treasurer Mike Zuren.

“It's worth noting how Lake County is made up of a truly diverse group of business interests and their
feedback is paramount. The enthusiasm at the last meeting was infectious and inspiring,” noted
Commissioner Ron Young,

The event will be held in the Lake Erie Conference Room of the Lake County Administration Center, Building
A located at 105 Main St., Painesville, Ohio. The event will be limited to twenty businesses. For additional
questions and to RSVP, please Contact Sherri Falkenberg in the Treasurer’s Office at (440) 350-2540.
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